

Date:

CIR /37/2022-23 Date: 29/11/2022 Dear Parent Greetings of the day!! We are pleased to inform you that the Pune District Cricket Competition is scheduled to be held on Friday, 2<sup>nd</sup> December 2022. Please note that your ward has been selected to represent Amanora School for the aforesaid tournament and the school has made necessary transport arrangement to take the children to the venue and back. The details of event are as follows: Venue: Fergusson College, Pune Date: Friday, 2<sup>nd</sup> December 2022. Reporting Time: 10.00 am Parents are requested to make best of this opportunity and return the appended consent form duly filled and acknowledged latest by Thursday 1st December 2022. For any further clarification, please contact Mr. Chandrakant Basa on 9225518238. Best regards, For Amanora School Principal **Parent Consent Form** parent of of Grade hereby give my consent to my ward to participate in the Pune District Cricket Competition. I will make necessary arrangements of picking up my ward from the school after the competition. I understand while the school takes good care of its students, it shall not be held responsible in eventuality of any untoward incident.

Signature: \_\_\_\_\_

Parent's Name: